From: Bob Staedler
To: Mendez, Zacharias

Subject: RE: Downtown West Open Space Discussion

Date: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 10:41:26 AM

[External Email]

Good morning Zak,

I have received your messages, I am coordinating potential times with the DANG members before the SAAG meeting.

Thank you,

Bob

From: Mendez, Zacharias <Zacharias.Mendez@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 2:16 PM **To:** Bob Staedler
bob@svsynergy.com>

Subject: Downtown West Open Space Discussion

Good Afternoon Bob,

I hope this message finds you well. I am reaching out in regards to the communication provided to the City and City leadership we recently received. We would like to set up some time to meet with you and your group to discuss the open space questions presented.

If you would like to let me know if there are times and dates that would work well for you to meet, I am happy to coordinate calendars on our end and get some time set up to meet.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thanks, Zak

ZACHARIAS MENDEZ | Parks Planner
Parks, Recreation and Neighborhood Services
City Hall | Tel: 408.793.4171
200 East Santa Clara Street, San José, CA 95113
Building Community Through Fun
sanjoseca.gov/prns | www.vivcallesj.org

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.